
Report on One-Day Workshop on Data Management for  

NAAC Coordinators and Office Staff (11.01.2024) 

 
The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), Bhagat Phool Singh Mahila Vishwavidyalaya (BPSMV) 

organized a comprehensive one-day workshop on Data Management for NAAC Coordinators and Office 

Staff. The event took place on January 11, 2024, and aimed to enhance the skills of participants in 

effectively handling data related to accreditation processes such as NAAC, AQAR, and NIRF. 

Dr. Sunil Kumar, Executive Officer at HKCL, was the distinguished guest speaker invited to deliver a 

presentation and hands-on training session. Dr. Sunil Kumar's expertise in the field made him an ideal 

choice to guide participants through the intricacies of data management and extraction from relevant 

portals. 

Objectives: 

1. To provide NAAC Coordinators and Office Staff with insights into effective data management. 

2. To address challenges faced during the data submission process for accreditation and ranking 

purposes. 

3. To equip participants with practical skills in extracting data from the respective portals. 

Key Highlights: 

1. Welcome Address: The workshop commenced with a welcome address from the Director of 

IQAC, who extended greetings to the NAAC Coordinators and Office Staff from various 

departments. 

2. Guidelines and Challenges: The Director shared essential guidelines from NAAC and discussed 

the common problems encountered while filling data for accreditation processes. Valuable 

suggestions were provided to ensure accurate and timely data submission. 

3. Presentation by Dr. Sunil Kumar: Dr. Sunil Kumar's presentation focused on hands-on training in 

data management techniques. He addressed the challenges faced by participants and provided 

practical solutions for extracting data from the portals associated with NAAC, AQAR, and NIRF. 

4. Presidential Address: The Honorable Vice Chancellor, Prof. Sudesh, presided over the workshop 

and congratulated the participants. Prof. Sudesh highlighted the significance of such workshops 

in keeping staff motivated and updated. 

5. Interactive Session: The workshop included an interactive session where participants had the 

opportunity to seek clarification on specific issues related to data management and extraction. 

 

 



Conclusion: 

The One-Day Workshop on Data Management for NAAC Coordinators and Office Staff organized by IQAC 

at BPSMV proved to be a highly informative and practical session. Dr. Sunil Kumar's presentation and 

hands-on training were instrumental in enhancing the participants' skills and providing effective 

solutions to the challenges associated with data submission. The workshop received positive feedback, 

indicating its success in achieving the set objectives and contributing to the professional development of 

the attendees. 

 
 





 

 

 







 


